
An easy choice
Lynda attended the school as a child and has fond 
memories of her time there. “I think Hadrian Academy 
have really got the balance right,” says Lynda. “Harriette 
is achieving and progressing very well and we feel she is 
pushed, but those children that are perhaps struggling a little 
definitely receive support too.”

An open door policy
“Being able to chat with the teachers has always been 
something I have appreciated. You can do that at Hadrian 
Academy. They will always make themselves available. 

Knowing how your children are progressing and keeping 
parents updated is something the staff are very good at 
doing.”

Children say
Hariette says: “I like Hadrian Academy for the range of 
activities before, during and after school! And the lessons are 
fun!”

Lynda and Andrew Hewitt live in Dunstable 
with their three children, Henry, seventeen, 
Alfie, sixteen and Hariette, ten, in Year 5.

Lynda believes Hadrian Academy’s excellent 
behaviour policy and fantastic sports and 
music opportunities have provided a confident 
learning environment for her children

“Being able to chat with the 
teachers has always been 

something I have appreciated”

Hadrian Academy
Hadrian Avenue
Dunstable
Bedfordshire
LU5 4SR

Tel: 01582 618400
Email:  hadrianacademy@cbc.beds.sch.uk
Follow us on twitter @hadrianacademy
Web: http://www.hadrianacademy.co.uk

Drive to the end 
of Harian Avenue

Hadrian Academy
Hadrian Avenue
Dunstable
Bedfordshire
LU5 4SR

Tel: 01582 618400
Email:  hadrianacademy@cbc.beds.sch.uk
Follow us on twitter @hadrianacademy
Web: http://www.hadrianacademy.co.uk


